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Stroud District Local Plan Review Examination  

 

Inspectors: Victoria Lucas LLB MCD MRTPI and  

Yvonne Wright BSc (Hons) DipTP MSc DMS MRTPI 

  

Programme Officer: Charlotte Glancy  

Email: bankssolutionsuk@gmail.com 

Tel: 01903 776601 Mobile: 07519 628064  

____________________________________________________ 

  

Ms Kathy O’Leary 

Chief Executive 
Stroud District Council 
 

Sent by email 

 

16 August 2023 

  

Dear Ms O’Leary 

Stroud District Local Plan Review Examination  

We refer to your letter of 11 August 2023 which has been forwarded to us 
by the Programme Officer.  
 

Thank you for letting us know that you are currently unable to brief the 
Leader of the Council and the Chair of the Environment Committee on the 
contents of our recent letter until 23 August 2023 at the earliest.  

 
In recognition of this we would like our letters (dated 4 and 16 August 
2023) and your letter (dated 11 August 2023) to be uploaded to the 

Examination webpage by 12 noon on Friday 25 August 2023. This should 
give adequate time for the relevant briefings to occur.  
 

 
Yours sincerely 

Victoria Lucas and Yvonne Wright 

Inspectors appointed to examine the Stroud District Local Plan Review 
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